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December 1, 2011

Norristown Bocce League
PO Box 336
Norristown, PA 19404-0336

Dear NBL Members:

On behalf of all of us at Fox Chase Cancer Center, I extend our heartfelt thanks to you for your
leadership in organizing the recent NBL 9" Annual Patty Simons Cancer Research Tournament
and your generous gift of $3,947 in support of breast cancer research here at Fox Chase. We
deeply appreciate your commitment to helping Fox Chase advance its mission to prevail over
cancer, by blending bold science, breakthrough medicine and a personal touch that we know is
treasured by our patients.

What makes Fox Chase unique is the dedication of each and every member of our staff to
guaranteeing that this institution is the best place to provide care, to receive care, and to advance
discovery. We would never have achieved that position, however, without the involvement and
energy of friends in the community like you. Thank you for your continued support! We are all
deeply moved by your dedication and commitment to the cause.

Congratulations on the continued success of your event and thank you for choosing to support
Fox Chase once again! It is truly a privilege to have you represent this institution as a third party
organizer and we applaud your advocacy on our behalf. Thanks too for allowing me to be a part
if the awards banquet! It was a pleasure seeing everyone again, and thank you for your
hospitality!

Best wishes to all for a happy and healthy New Year! We look forward to working with you in

2012.
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anda Ford
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